
Governor Tina Kotek  

900 Court Street 

Suite 254  

Salem, OR 97301-4047 

 

Governor Kotek, 

 

I felt it extremely important that you be included in any sharing of information about COVID-19, 

so as our new Governor you are able to make intelligent, science-based decisions instead of the 

false fear mongering and misinformation we have seen in Oregon since 2020.  

 

There have been extreme concerns emerging around the world regarding the COVID mRNA 

genetic shots. Internationally esteemed and renowned physicians and researchers are asking for 

the immediate cessation of these shots, and more are stepping forward daily as they see the 

carnage that has been wreaked upon patients, their families, friends and themselves.  Morbidity 

and mortality numbers are at unprecedented levels worldwide. Healthy teens and young adults 

just “Die Suddenly”, have strokes, and cardiac events, all transpiring since the introduction of the 

COVID mRNA genetic shots. 

 

This mailing includes a letter I sent to James Schroeder, Dean E. Sidelinger, MD and Rachael 

Banks, MPA of the Oregon Health Authority, which is a response to a letter Dr. Sidelinger and 

Rachael Banks sent to Ms. MacKensey Pulliam dated December 9, 2022 regarding OAR 333-

019-1030 – Vaccination Requirements for Teachers and School Staff. I’m was stunned and 

alarmed by their letter. Read my response. 

 

I have also included Indexes for eleven tranches of articles and studies that were initially sent to 

the Oregon Department of Education and the Sweet Home School District, but as of Tranche 8 

additional Oregon bureaucrats are also included. At the very least look through the Index titles 

which will give you a very good idea of current COVID information.  

 

I would like to get the tranches of articles and research papers to you, but it would have to be via 

email. If you would email that to me it would be appreciated.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Eric Dover, MD, CTTH 

eadovermd@gmail.com 


